
 

We will be open from  

Thursday 20th May 

 

Please check our opening times 

on the website. 

 

 

Bookings for a maximum of 6 guests 

or 2 households allowed to dine. 

 

If you'd like to make a booking please give me a call 

0161 445 0448 

 

If it goes to voicemail please leave your name and number 

and I promise to return all calls. 

However please don't leave bookings. 

 

Our opening menu is on the website under dinner. 

 

We can't wait to welcome you 

back and to feel the restaurant 

come back to life again. 

 

Our team are on standby so familiar faces will greet you. 

 

Very best wishes and 

hope to see you soon! 

Nina, Paul and the No.4 Team 

 

 
 
 


